. i ‘ Property Management, inc

June 5, 2017

City of Concord

John Stoll, Senior Planner
41 Green Street

Concord, NH 03301

Dear Mr. Stoll:

Please allow this letter to serve as my request for a waiver Sections 12.02, 12.03, 12.04, 12.05, 12.06,
12.08, 14.01, 14.02, 15.01, 15.03, 16.02, 16.04 and 17.02 of the Subdivision Regulations. The waiver is

requested due to this being a simple rearrangement of unit lines.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 603-228-2151 ext. 303 or at aholt@foxfirenh.com.

Sinfzerely,

" Aaron Holt
Property Manager
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